From: Martin Dando <Martin.Dando@birmingham.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 March 2019 14:39
To: bdcstrategicplanning

Cc: Planning Strategy; Uyen-Phan Han

Subject: Lickey & Blackwell and Cofton Hackett Neighbourhood Development Plan

2018-30

This email originated from outside of the Organisation

STOP: Were you expecting this Email? Does it look genuine? **THINK:** Before you CLICK on links or OPEN any attachments.

Dear Strategic Planning Team

Thank you for consulting Birmingham City Council with regard to the Submission of the Lickey & Blackwell and Cofton Hackett Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) 2018-30 and the opportunity to comment.

We appreciate that the scope of the NDP is limited to local issues and welcome the reference to its relationship with the Bromsgrove District Plan which provides the strategic planning framework. Birmingham City Council also welcomes the acknowledgement in the NDP that, as part of the review of the Bromsgrove District Plan, the Council will be reviewing the green belt which will ensure that opportunities for potential future growth are identified and maximised to meet wider needs across the Greater Birmingham and Black Country Housing Market Area. The City Council therefore supports the content of the NDP Submission Plan and have no further comments to make.

Best Regards

Martin

Martin Dando I Principal Planning Policy Officer I Planning Policy and Programmes I Planning and Development I Birmingham City Council

Click martin.dando@birmingham.gov.uk | Call | 0121 303 4323 | Visit | Planning and Regeneration | 1 Lancaster Circus Queensway | Birmingham B4 7DJ

The information contained within this e-mail (and any attachment) sent by Birmingham City Council is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended only for the named recipient or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient please accept our apologies and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted and may be unlawful. Any e-mail including its content may be

monitored and used by Birmingham City Council for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. E-mail blocking software may also be used. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the originator and do not necessarily represent those of Birmingham City Council. We cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended.
